
  ATTACHMENT III 

 

 
From: Linda Dobb  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 3:56 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: KHCG TF Member roster and contact information 
 
To the City Clerk, 
 
Thank you very much for writing.  Due to other commitments in the coming year, I have 
now found it necessary to resign from the KHCG Task Force.  I apologize that this is the 
case.  It is a very fine group and they are doing good work. 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve.  I have enjoyed my time on the Task 
Force. 
 
with regards, 
 
Linda S. Dobb 
 


